
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

PSC Case 2020-121 

 In Re Matter of:  ELECTRONIC SOUTHERN WATER AND SEWER 

DISTRICT METER REPLACEMENENT SURCHARGE MONITORING  

 

                                    NOTICE OF SOUTHERN DISTRICT’S INTENT 

ON FILING AN AMENDED ANNUAL REPORT  

 Comes Southern Water and Sewer District “Southern”, by and through counsel, 

and provides the Public Service Commission with notice that Southern intends on 

supplementing the Annual Progress Report tendered on May 7, 2021. 

 Shortly after tendering the annual progress report in 20-121 on May 7, 2021, 

Southern reached out to PSC staff to ensure that said report was sufficient.  After 

discussions with PSC staff, Southern was informed that it would be helpful if Southern 

supplemented the report to include information about Southern’s water loss percentages 

since Southern converted from the flat rate to volumetric billing around October 2020.  

Additionally, Southern will update the report to include more detailed information 

regarding master meters. 

 Southern would welcome any additional input from the PSC or PSC Staff 

regarding any additional information that should be included in said report.   

 

 WHEREFORE, Southern provides notice to the PSC that it intends on filing an 

amended annual progress report in Case 20-121 by the end of May 2021. 

 

Respectfully Submitted on May 13, 2021 by;  

/s/ Steven Bailey________  

Steven P Bailey, JD/MBA  

Counsel for Southern Water & Sewer District 

Bailey Law Office, PSC  

181 E Court Street  

Prestonsburg, KY 4153  

(606) 263-4913 


